New Mexico
OIL  CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Aztec, New Mexico

October 25th., 1957

Caswell Silver
Suite 323 Simms Building

Albuquerque, New Maxico
Dear Caswell:

We are as of this date approving Notice of Intention to Drill on
the Eastern Petroleun Company #1 state, Sec 16, T-19-N, R-6-W. We
cannot return you an approved copy of the NITD as ycu have submitted
five rather than six copies. On State land we are required to
submit the extra copy to the State lLand Office, so if you will,
please submit six copies of Form C-105 Well Record upon completion
of the well,

Yours very truly,

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District .43



